Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

69A-37.065
Programs of Study and Vocational Courses

The Division of State Fire Marshal announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: April 22, 2021, 10:00 a.m.
PLACE: This rule hearing will not be held in person. Anyone wishing to participate in this public hearing must participate via a telephone conference call using the phone number (850)413-1558 and ID 2666816.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Department will be holding public hearing to discuss the proposed amendments to this rule. The discussion will address the proposed update of the Florida Urban Search and Rescue (FLUSAR) Program in this rule, including the syllabi used to conduct the training. These proposed changes were considered at several of the public hearings held on this rule in 2020, and a Notice of Change was published in the February 25, 2021 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mark Harper at (352)369-2858 or Mark.Harper@myfloridacfo.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mark Harper at (352)369-2858 or Mark.Harper@myfloridacfo.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
